Word of the Week:
flexibility-


the willingness to change or compromise. 


Rosen Report
April 25-April 29, 2022




Spelling List

Compounds


Announcements

- This past week we continued reading “The Wild Robot” and had great discussions about it! We learned about measuring volume and mass in Math and learned about Earth Day in Science! 

- This week we will keep working on our novel study on “The Wild Robot” in ELA, we will learn about classifying two-dimensional shapes in Math, and we will work on Ch. 7 in Science- Plants and Environment.

- This week is our LAST week of spelling words! We will not be having spelling quizzes or spelling homework after this week.

- The last three Extra FSA prep days will be on Tuesday, April 26, Thursday, April 28 and Tuesday, May 3. 

- Math FSA is on Thursday, May 5th and Friday, May 6th. Please be reviewing multiplication facts daily.

- Please return signed field trip forms for Sun Country by Monday, May 9th! Our field trip is on Monday, May 16!

- The school-wide newsletter was sent home, please check it for important dates and activities coming up! We are starting with Spirit Day on Wednesday, April 27—Team Spirit Day! Rep your favorite sports team!



	







Rainbow

1. tablecloth

2. everyone

3. anywhere

4. whenever

5. sometimes

6. basketball

7. upstairs

8. everyday

9. newspaper

10. weekend


Sunshine

1. everyone

2. whenever

3. sometimes

4. everyday

5. weekend

















Spelling Quiz on Friday!!





  
Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space or send me an email anytime. arosen@hlacharter.com (:
Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter.
___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

 Signature __________________________________________________


In PE this Week: Students are trying out various Track and Field games!

In Music this Week: Students will continue to learn about tuned percussion!



